
This an extremely unfair tax to impose on business at this time.  So many are barely hanging on as it is and now you want to tax 
something that the federal government gave them to survive the pandemic.  This is pure greed on the part of the State.  Stop now.  I 
will also say I am a liberal Democrat and this is not right. 


